March 18, 2024

Building Department, Vienna Township
3400 W Vienna Rd
Clio, M1 48420

Dear Chairperson,

This letter is regarding 2414 Denise Dr. With the information provided to us, the building
department recommends the approval of this variance, due to the hardship of the handicap
individual and the need for ADA compliance within her residence attached to the existing dwelling.

Regards,
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Stuart M Worthing, Building Official



